
          October 25, 2020 
 
Dear Family Members and Friends, 
 
Greetings from all at the Mullen Home! As we celebrate the birthday of our foundress St. Jeanne Jugan, 
we thank her for her intercession in protecting us yet another week from the Coronavirus. So here is our 
COVID update: 
 

1. This past week we did our second monthly testing for all staff and other essential workers 
(doctors, Little Sisters, etc.), and they all tested negative. PRAISE BE TO GOD! Because of those 
good results, our Residents do not need repeat testing at this point. 

2. Outdoor visits, as you know, are weather-dependent, so please keep in mind that we can 
schedule them only when the weather is predicted to be warm enough. 

3. As mentioned previously, we have begun our “compassionate care” indoor visits, under very 
specifically delineated conditions established by the health authorities. If you are scheduled for 
one of these visits, kindly review the guidelines carefully before you come, as they are a 
condition of the visits.  

4. For those visitors who choose not to have an indoor visit, or who—for whatever reason—feel 
unable to comply with the guidelines, we will be happy to schedule window visits.  

 
Thank you for all that you do for us, and for the sacrifices you make to help us keep your family member 
and all of our Residents safe from the virus! 
 
Sincerely in Christ, 
Mother Mercy, lsp 

 


